
 

AWANA is an exciting and fun way 

for children to learn God's word 

grow in their relationship with God 

and with others.   

What happens at an Awana 

meeting? 

1. Large Group Time – Bible lessons 

and related activities in a large group 

setting by age.                                                      

2. Small Group Time – Recitation of 

scriptures and discussions of handbook 

lessons with adult leaders. 

3. Game Time – Fun, engaging games 

where children learn teamwork and 

cooperation.  

Ages 3-4 

 
Kindergarten - 2nd Grade 

 
3rd - 4th Grade 

Awana Clubs 2025-2026 

First Baptist Church of Benbrook 

Approved Workmen Are Not Ashamed  

(2 Timothy 2:15) 

1015 McKinley Street 

Benbrook, TX 76126 

817-249-1526  

Wednesdays 

6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

 

HOW PARENTS AND FAMILIES 
CAN HELP 

• Become familiar with your child’s 

handbook. 

• Encourage your child to come each 

week, wear their Awana uniform, 

participate in theme nights, and 

bring their handbook and Bible. 

• Be on time. Doors open for children 

to come back to their starting 

classrooms at 6:25 p.m. and 

opening activities begin at 6:30.  

Awana will end at 8:00. 

• Ensure Sunday School 

attendance...they receive credit for 

this. 

• Communicate any special needs or 

accommodations to us. 

• Help your child read handbook 

lessons and fill in the blanks at 

home to complete sections. 

• Help your child memorize 

scriptures. Practice every day. 

• Pray daily for our program, for both 

the children who attend and the 

leaders who serve. 



2025-2026 Awana Calendar 
 

Awana meets every Wednesday night 
from 6:30-8:00 starting 9/3 to 5/13.  See 
below for special event dates and weeks 

we will not meet.  
 

Date Theme/Event 
8/27 Awana Registration (6:30-7:30pm) 
September:  
9/3 Awana begins! 6:30-8:00 pm 
9/24 Silly Hat Theme Night 
October:   
10/29 Costumes Theme Night 
November:   
11/15 OCC: Bring Your Box Party (4-5:30) 
11/19 Mustaches Theme Night 
11/26 No Awana—Happy Thanksgiving! 
December:   
12/10 Christmas Store Night 

Christmas Sweaters Theme Night 
12/17 No Awana – Merry Christmas! 
12/24 No Awana – Merry Christmas! 
12/31 No Awana – Happy New Year! 
January:   
1/7 Awana is back! 
1/28 Favorite Animals Theme Night 
February:   
2/25 Club Color Theme Night 
March:   
3/18 No Awana – Spring Break 
3/25 Pajama/Wacky Pants Theme Night 
 Grand Prix Car Check-In 
April:   
4/1 Awana Grand Prix Family Night 
4/29 Cowboys & Cowgirls Theme Night  
May   
5/13 Cubbies Awards Night 
 Missions Store Night  
5/17 Sparks and T&T Awards Night  
 (Sunday, 6:30-7:30 pm) 

 

CLUB DUES 

$15.00 for one full year of Awana 

(50 cents a week, 30 weeks) 

$40 family maximum 

Scholarships of any amount are 

available upon request! 

Dues help defray the cost of awards, treats 

and special club events during the year.  

Dues may be paid weekly or in advance for 

the semester or year. 

UNIFORMS & SUPPLIES  

Cubbies - vest, handbook, bag  - $35.00 

Sparks - shirt, handbook, bag  - $30.00 

T&T – shirt, handbook, bag  - $40.00 

 

Individual prices: 

$14.00 Handbook (Cubbies) 

$9.00 Essentials Handbook (Sparks, T&T) 

$14.00 Vest Uniform (Cubbies) 

$14.00 T-Shirt Uniform (Sparks, T&T) 

 

$10.00 Handbook Bag (Cubbies, Sparks) 

 

$18.00 Sling Bag (T&T) 
 

Scan here to pay 
online: 

 

MISSIONS AND FAMILY EVENTS 
 

Clubbers have the opportunity to practice 

the Christian principles of giving, sharing 

and helping others by contributing 

throughout the year to different mission 

projects that aim to give clubbers the 

opportunity to bless others in need and 

connect them with different ministries in 

the church.   

 

In November, we will be promoting  

Operation Christmas Child and passing out 

shoeboxes that families can take and fill 

with gifts for a child in need.  We will host a 

special Bring-Your-Box party for families to 

return their filled boxes.  For more 

information about Operation Christmas 

Child, visit:  

www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/

operation-christmas-child/  

 

In April, we host an Awana Family Grand 

Prix race night.  Car kits will be sold the in 

the weeks prior for families to create and 

decorate derby cars for our Awana kids.  

This will not be a regular night of Awana 

programming, parents must attend with 

their child.  Cars must be checked in to be 

cataloged for the race the week before on 

3/25.  More information will be made 

available closer to the event.  

For questions or more information: 

Shera Errico | shera@fbcbenbrook.org 


